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Comments: The proposal to improve Ryman Creek trail so it is a rideable singletrack route accessing the

Colorado Trail has been a long term project and would be a great alternative to riding on the dangerous highway

and riding up dirt roads to create loop options. However, I am against the addition of a seasonal closure blocking

all users from access May 15th to June 30th requested by the group Backcountry Hunters and Anglers and

Colorado Parks and Wildlife CPW (who generates income from the sale of Hunting licenses.  Such an important

multi use trail should be multi use year round, weather conditions (dry trail) permitting.  Hunters should safely

hunt and not put hikers or bikers or other users of public land in danger.  I hike and ride in the US Forests

frequently during hunting season in the fall and that is just a reality of public land.  Thank you.  


